
Temporary Use Permit Application
868 Chichester Rd West
PID: 006-985-742
Amended Lot 33 (DD 1502671), Block 7, Section 22, Gabriola Island, Nanaimo
District, Plan 1673

Letter of support to the short term rental of 868 Chichester Road, Gabriola.

To whom it may concern,

Alex and Geneen have been caring neighbours since they moved in and I don’t think
that will change if they are granted the temporary use permit.

I have appreciated their keeping me well notified regarding this application.

The guidelines that I have read show they have set thorough and explanatory rules for
their guests; however, should any guest not abide by these rules, Alex and Geneen
have made it clear that they will deal with any infringement on a 24/7 basis.

Having chosen to live in a city environment, ie not on acreage, but on small lots, we
must all expect to be impacted in some degree when visitors arrive next door. It
already happens with the spring and summer occupancy of family owned residences
nearby.

As an elderly widow, I find the happy sounds of children playing to be uplifting. Short
term rentals give opportunity to those families who cannot afford hotels and these
same families help the economy of Gabriola by buying locally.

I am hoping that short term rental will help Alex and Geneen financially and that they
will be able to remain my young and vibrant neighbours.

Yours sincerely, Marie Moore, , Berry Point Road, Gabriola. [This is the lot directly
below 868 Chichester and potentially the most impacted]

Sincerly, Marie Moore


